
 

What: Trillium’s Festive Open House 
 

Where: In individual classrooms 
 

When: Tuesday, December 16th, 2:00 – 3:00 pm (musical performance  

  in the gym from 1:30 – 2:00) 
 

We wanted to give you some notice in hopes that you’ll be able to join us for 

our Holiday Open House. This will be an opportunity for you to visit your 

child(ren)’s classroom(s) and take part in some fun learning experiences. Also, 

from 1:30 – 2:00, Trillium’s musical talent will be showcased in the gym 

featuring Kodaly Choir, Boys’ Recorder, and Girls’ Percussion. All sorts of fun 

activities, crafts, and performances are planned for this afternoon. We hope 

you’ll be able to join us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


